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Circular Letter No.4204/Add.4/Rev.4
28 February 2022

To: All IMO Member States
United Nations and specialized agencies
Intergovernmental organizations
Non-governmental organizations in consultative status with IMO

Subject: Coronavirus (COVID-19) – ICS Guidance for ship operators for the 
protection of the health of seafarers

The Secretary-General has received an updated version of the Guidance for ship operators 
for the protection of the health of seafarers, prepared by the International Chamber of 
Shipping (ICS) in response to the coronavirus outbreak and originally issued as
Circular Letter No.4204/Add.4. Member States and international organizations are invited to 
make use of the attached updated Guidance, as they see fit, and circulate it to all interested 
parties, as deemed appropriate.
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